
NOTIFICATION

This is for information to all concerned that due to unavoidable circumstances, the

Walk-In-Interview for the contractual posts under the Project, “Hospital Based Sentinel

Surveillance for  Streptococcus pneumonia and other Invasive Bacterial Diseases in India”

under UNDP/NIE Chennai scheduled to be held on 23rd February, 2017 in NEIGRIHMS,

Shillong is postponed and rescheduled on 27th February, 2017.

Time and Venue for the above mentioned Interview will remain same including last date

for sending of the applications (22/2/2017) as appeared in the earlier advertisement dtd.

13/02/2017.

Dated Shillong the 20th February, 2017

Sd/-
Med. Supdt. & HOD Microbiology,

NEIGRIHMS.
(Principal Investigator of the Project


